
P-2  Sect ion  News 
 

On Friday 3rd November, we welcomed our new families  
To our school. The Pre-Prep children were involved in a 

range of  activities in Prep classrooms.   
There were lots of  big smiles!   



P-2  Sect ion  News 

Pre-Prep parents were  
invited to a meet and greet session, where they 
were given a range of  information about our 

school and were given the opportunity to meet 
other families.   


